
West Linn-Wilsonville School District  
 

    Application for Long Range Planning Committee  
(Deadline to apply: 7-30-20) 

 
The West Linn-Wilsonville School Board recognizes the important role of the Long Range Planning Committee 
and appreciates our patron volunteers. As you consider this volunteer opportunity, please recognize that regular 
attendance at these committee meetings is important and necessary.   For the School Board to make a well-
informed decision in selecting its committee members, we ask that you provide the following information and 
any other data you feel would be pertinent: 
 
*NAME_________________________________________ PHONE #_________________________________ 
 
ADDRESS_____________________________________________CITY_________________ZIP__________ 
 
OCCUPATION/BUSINESS_________________________________________WORK #_________________ 
 
EMAIL: __________________________________________________________________________________ 
 
If you have children in the West Linn/Wilsonville District, which schools: ___________________________ 
__________________________________________________________________________________________ 
 
Background experience that would contribute to committee work:  _________________________________ 
 
___________________________________________________________________________________________ 
 
___________________________________________________________________________________________ 
 
___________________________________________________________________________________________ 
 
Please indicate which position(s) you are applying for:  
 
Position 1 ____  Term:  July 1, 2020 to June 30, 2023     
Position 7 ____  Term:  July 1, 2020 to June 30, 2023 
Position 4 ____ Term:  August 2020 to June 30, 2022 
 
******************************************************************************************** 
The District may form study committees on other topics in the future, if you are willing to serve in any special area, 
please indicate below: 
 
______________________________________            __________________________________ 
 
______________________________________            __________________________________ 
 
Please send completed form to:   Kelly Douglas 

Executive Assistant to the Superintendent and School Board Secretary 
22210 SW Stafford Rd.  
Tualatin, OR 67062 
Fax 503-673-7001 or douglask@wlwv.k12.or.us 
 

*NOTE:  This form is a public document and by submitting this application to the West Linn-Wilsonville 
School District, you understand all information therein is subject to Public Records Request laws. 
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